
Calling all readers of Carnforth School 

We want to hear how beautifully and fluently you can read 

aloud! Use the volume, tone and expression of your voice to 

engage us. Film yourself reading your favourite book aloud 

(or a section of it) and send it into your year group email 

address by 6th December.  

Entries will be played within class and a winner chosen. 

Prizes will be awarded to the winning readers within each 

year group. Happy Reading! 


